
CITY OF CAPE GIRARDEAU 
NOTICE TO BID 

 
Sealed proposals will be received for the PENNY AVENUE AND CAPAHA PARK DRAINAGE 

IMPROVMENTS project until October 12, 2021 at 10:00 (local time) through the City’s e-Procurement 

program.   

Bid documents are available through the eProcurement link at cityofcape.org/bids.  

Amy Ferris, P.E. 
City Engineer 
City of Cape Girardeau, MO 
 
 
September 11, 2021; September 18, 2021 
 
 
 
 

 


